[image: TSN_Long_CMYK]
PRESS RELEASE
For immediate release                                                                                                     7th October 2016

Light Room Launches at The Stove Network to Promote Mindfulness and Wellbeing 
Workshops and discussions, celebrating diversity, challenging prejudice and promoting mindfulness and wellbeing will take place at The Stove, 100 High Street, from the week beginning 10th October. The week long installation, Light Room, aims to create a sharing space within the building, where people are encouraged to make use of the space to chill out, eat healthily, and learn how to better take care of themselves, physically and mentally. 
Sal Cuddihy, Curatorial Team Member and lead artist for Light Room, commented, “Everyone is different, like the colours of the rainbow, and when combined they create light. We can all change something in the way we use language that will change someone else’s life, whilst being happier within our individual selves.”
Various workshops will be held throughout the week; Iain from YMCA will be hosting a workshop on Tuesday which explores our language, as well as a discussion on tackling hate speech. On Tuesday, Jan Hogarth will be leading a Creativity and Mental Health Workshop, and a blueprint100 workshop will be held in the evening, which will involve a discussion on how to work with people with additional support needs. The workshops aim to celebrate differences and to challenge everyday languages that people use that has adverse effects on the wellbeing of others. Workshops will also involve discussions on the importance of relaxation; a really effective tool for looking after health, both mentally and physically.  
There will also be a strong focus on food, and how it can flavour our moods and expressions. A growing amount of evidence suggests that good nutrition is essential for our mental health, and that a number of mental health conditions may be influenced by dietary factors. Throughout the course of the week, Light Room will be exploring culture and the effects of comfort food, whilst looking at healthier alternatives which can be shared together. 
For more information, including workshop details, please contact Sal at sal@thestove.org. 
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Notes
The Stove Network is an artist-led organisation based in Dumfries and creating new activity and opportunities in the town centre based around The Stove, 100 High Street.

Contact:                             Sal Cuddihy                                                  sal@thestove.org 

image1.jpeg
the stove network




